
Hello,  

 

As a professor at Miami University, I want to express my continued personal opposition to 

SB83. While the window dressing has changed a few details, this bill is still an example of a 

“solution in search of a problem”. The law would impair the ability of the faculty to provide the 

education our students deserve and would leave our students at a disadvantage upon entering the 

workforce. In particular, the prohibitions around teaching ‘controversial topics’ will erode 

critical thinking and do nothing to improve education as the fears of the bill’s sponsors are not 

grounded in reality. This will be bad for Ohio education, business and society. For the good of 

Ohio and our students, this bill must not pass. 

 

Sincerely,  

Paul Schaeffer 


